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Please support this bill and send it to the Senate for a floor vote.  It would prohibit 

cosmetics and toiletries from being sold in Oregon which have been tested on 

animals for safe use by consumers.  As a consumer, I want to be assured that the 

products I buy have not been tested on animals, which is cruel, inhumane, and 

unnecessary.  There are other means to test new products which do not require 

animal testing.  This law would put us in harmony with several other states which 

have prohibited products where animals have been used for testing with no 

inconvenience to consumers or economic hardship to businesses that sell such 

products.  Thank you. 


